
In April, our students celebrated Earth Day on the 22nd with a

fun art project focused on “Reduce, Recycle, and Reuse.” They

had a blast creating their posters! During this period, we also

dove into the history of presidents and key events from 1990

to 2008. Starting with the 1992 election, we explored the era

of Baby Boomer Presidents, discussing scandals, acts of

terrorism, and changes in society, including the rise of the

dot-com bubble. As we near the end of the school year, we're

wrapping up our study of the human body systems. Our

students have been fascinated to learn about the different

organs and their functions, discovering cool facts like the

heart beats about 100,000 times a day and 35 million times a

year! In math class, we've been exploring mental calculation

shortcuts and clever math tricks that can seem like magic.

We will end the year by creating paintings and enjoying

chocolate chip cookies!
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During this six weeks, our elementary students created a lively

Texas History play for their classmates and school staff. They had

a blast dressing up and singing together. Meanwhile, the middle

school and high school students got creative by building cars and

having a friendly competition to see whose could travel the

farthest. As the school year comes to a close, we organized a day

of fun activities for all students, including games, arts and crafts,

kickball, and tasty ice cream treats. On the final day of school, we

were excited to host a science fair, serve pancakes, and celebrate

our students' academic accomplishments with the A/B Honor

Roll awards.
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